Good morning,

My name is Heather Willingham, I am the librarian at Mitchell Elementary School.  Mitchell is a Title I school that serves a high population of economically challenged students.

I am looking to start a Read to the Dogs program at my school.  I've reached out to a few other organizations, but I saw on your website that you serve Eisenhower Middle School and Georgia O'Keeffe Elementary, both of which are near to Mitchell in the far NE heights of Albuquerque.  What does Mitchell need to do to get a program up and running at our school?

Also, we are planning a family Literacy Night on Tuesday January 31, 2023 5:00-7:00pm.  Would it be possible for your group to come so we could have a Read to the Dogs room that evening?

Thank you so much, I look forward to hopefully working with you soon!
Heather Willingham, M.Ed.
Library Media Specialist
Mitchell Elementary School
10121 Comanche Rd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111
